
New mental health services for young people-Have your say! 

 

This is a unique opportunity for young people who have had personal experiences of mental health 

services to shape the services of the future. 

A multi-disciplinary group who work in young peoples’ mental health are running a series of focus 

groups, open to any young person aged 25 or under who is currently attending services or has done 

so in the past. 

Results will be published and circulated in the media and in academic journals, thus impacting 

future mental health services 

 

Confidentiality and anonymity of participants will be protected. 

For more information please contact Blanaid or Sarah: 

Phone: 087 6642973 

E-mail: focusyouth@gmail.com 

 


